

COUNTRYSIDE VILLAS

Volume 3, Issue 5

May 2000

BOARD MEMBERS

Gene Fanning, Pres. 579-1671
Sue Gac, V. Pres 579-9582
Julie Ogden, Sec. 572-8377
Carole Bayer, Treas. 744-0932
Barbara Harting,
Member at Large 744-1656

Newsletter Editor

Don Schessler 579-9898

The Villas Mailbox 4879 W. Doria Drive

BOARD MEETING

When: Monday, May 15th

Time: 7:00 P.M.

Where: Countryside

Community Center

All Homeowners are welcome to attend.

(Please make requests to speak at least 72

hours prior to the meeting)

THE PREZ SAYS

Annual Villas Board Meeting:

The Annual Villas Board Meeting will be held 15 May at 7:00 PM and will include the election of three (3) new Board Members to serve on the Villas Board for a 2 year term. In addition to a slate of candidates (volunteers), nominations may be made from the floor and voting will commence. Those who can't attend, make sure your vote is counted via your proxies sent to you by the Property Manager. A quorum is needed to conduct business/elections. Give your proxie to a Board Member, a nominating committee member (Sue Gac, Ruth Bolen or Jo Ann Fanning), or drop it in the Villas Mailbox.

They're Here!! (Rattle Snakes)

Rattlers have been found in a few of our yards. You might want to attach a temporary screen at the base of your front gate to block their slithery entry into your domain. Be aware and watch your stepespecially at night. Northwest Fire Dept. responds to calls to remove the buggers, but can only transfer them to the wash area south of the Villas.

CC&R-ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE

We appreciate all of you who responded to the call for brightening up our neighborhood. Recently, homeowners from another Countryside subdivision commented that our Villas area looks like a New housing development. We hope you feel as we do, that this is a great place to live.

If you can help out on this committee next term, we'd like to hear from you.

View Point

Can you barely see out of your windows??? Are your windows covered with fingerprints and animal nose prints? Are some of your windows too difficult to reach in order to do them yourself? Have trouble cleaning your screens, let alone getting them back on properly?

Well I have an answer for you.....there is a young man and his wife who are the owners/operators of a residential window cleaning service. They did my windows and what a job - absolutely terrific. They will move whatever is in the way and return things exactly as they were originally - even all the photos!! The name of the company is:

ALLIGATOR CLEANING 741-2316

Name: Shenandoah Neumann They have a special running now...so call ASAP.

Carole Bayer

SOCIALLY SPEAKING

Did you R.S.V.P. for the May 20th Neighborhood Block Party yet? Please call and let me know so we can have a count - we would really hate to cancel it. So far only 9 people have shown an interest. The party will be from 5-7:00 PM at the hammerhead parking area on Joanna Lane. Call Sue Gac 579-9582 with your name, number attending, and if you know what you're bringing.

Thanks. Sue

SENIORS (55+)

Senior activities at Countryside Community Club are still on-going twice monthly - usually a luncheon and a field trip. If you're eligible and aren't there you are missing some teriffic home cooking and fellowship. Check out the Senior activities page in the Countryside Community Club newsletter, which includes a special Senior calendar.

Humor Corner

- >All reports are in; Life is now officially unfair.
- >If all is not lost, where is it?
- >It's not hard to meet expenses..they're everywhere.
- >Only time the world beats a path to your door is when you're in the bath-room.
- >When I'm finally holding all the cards, why does everyone decide to play chess?